
 
 

 
 
 
NLL Players: 
  
Thank you for playing such an instrumental role in a successful National Lacrosse League season.  Your 
passion for our sport and commitment to your teammates, organizations, NLLPA and league is 
unrivaled.   
  
We are excited for our NLL Finals this weekend: 
  

 
  
In collaboration between the NLLPA and the league office, we have decided that the Finals Most 
Valuable Player (MVP) will be voted on directly by the active players across the league.  There is no 
better way to establish the individual most deserving of this award, than being evaluated by peer 
players in the league.  We know we will end up with a Finals MVP with the pinnacle performance of the 
Colorado vs. Buffalo Series.   
  
Each player in the league who has the ability to watch the final series, is please asked to fill out the 
below survey during Game 2, no later than the 5:00 remaining mark in the 4th quarter.  The vote should 
take into account the players’ performances of both Game 1 and Game 2.  Should the series go to a 
3rd game, a new link will be send out and all votes will be reset.   
  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/23NLLFinalsMVP 
  
Thank you for your cooperation.  This will be an amazing honor for the Finals MVP, voted on for the first 
time by the players within the league.  
  
Regards, 
  
Reid, Zach, & Brett   
 


